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This month, although not what we had planned, we have seen the Lord work. We originally had several
meetings this month. But we ended up getting COVID and we were home for three weeks while we all
recovered. We are thankful to be on the other side of this and now leaving for a three month trip to visit
churches in North Carolina, Georgia, South Carolina and Texas. We are thankful for a full schedule and
look forward to seeing what the Lord has in store. Please be praying for us as we continue visiting
churches and sharing what the Lord has done in Chile.

Update from the church in Chile:

The church in Chile, under the leadership of a National Pastor, is doing well. Unfortunately, they have
had very few in person meetings in the past 9 months. The area that the church is in a quarantine on the
weekends and can not legally meet. But they have seen several new people start attending the live
stream. Please continue to pray for them as they continue on amongst the COVID restrictions. Pray for
more people to be reached as they try new ways to reach the unreached.

Pray for Chile:

As many of you know, In August, Chile voted to re-write the constitution. Since this time there has been
much unrest throughout the country. We ask you to please pray with us about the growing unrest in

Chile.

Prayer Requests:

-Safety as we continue traveling on furlough
-Souls to be saved and more people to surrender to the mission field

-Health: mentally, physically and spiritually for our family

ﬂ -Spiritual strength of the Christians in Chile as they continue on during COVID restrictions

We appreciate all of you and your prayers for us and the ministry God has called us to do. You are a
huge blessing to us and our ministry.

God Bless,
Ivan, Susan, Chloe, Sofia and James Chacon
Missionaries to Chile

“FOR SO HATH THE LORD COMMANDED US, SAYING, I HAVE SET THEE TO BE A LIGHT OF THE GENTILES,
THAT THOU SHOULDEST BE FOR SALVATION UNTO THE ENDS OF THE EARTH" ACTS 13:47



